NORTHERN TERRITORY BUILDING APPEALS BOARD
BUILDING POLICY NO: BAB 006

PUBLIC ATTENDANCE AT BOARD MEETINGS

Pursuant to Section 19(2) of the NT Building Act, the Building Appeals Board
has adopted the following policy in relation to public attendance at board
meetings.

Applicants, Visitors & Observers

Board meetings are not generally open to the public. However, any person
wishing to address the Board may arrange to do so by appointment set up by
the Registrar in consultation with the Chairman.

Any matters such persons may wish to discuss at a meeting are to be
forwarded to the Registrar in writing on or before the Agenda cut-off date.

Meeting and cut-off dates are available from the Registrar.

Adopted by the Building Appeals Board on 2 December 2008

Chairman



